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The Alliance for Home Dialysis applauds the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) for expanding Medicare payment to include home dialysis for beneficiaries with acute kidney injury (AKI). This important policy empowers AKI patients with greater flexibility, enhanced quality of life, and clinical benefits, giving them more control over treatment and a vital path to kidney function recovery. We extend our sincere thanks to CMS and to Reps. Bucshon, Cardenas, DelBene, and Miller for championing this critical advancement in patient choice and care.


About the Alliance for Home Dialysis 
The Alliance for Home Dialysis is a coalition of kidney dialysis stakeholders that brings together patients, clinicians, providers, and industry in order to advance policies that improve treatment choices for people who need dialysis. We work together to address systemic barriers that limit access to home dialysis, which can provide both clinical and quality-of-life benefits. For more information visit us online at homedialysisalliance.org. 
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